March wardens report

March 9 - meeting with MLA Colton Leblanc and regular council meeting

March 10- Starlight committee meeting

March 16 - meeting with municipality core team. I was presented with the results of staff's CAOs performance evaluations

March 17 - attended the funding announcement in Barrington. Very happy that we were awarded \$2m for the upgrade of the track.

March 21 - Starlight development committee meeting. Discussed the starlight festival which will be taking place this coming summer. More details at a later date

March 22 - Mariners Center Expansion committee. This will be the last meeting of this committee as new committees and Board were put in place to replace this committee. This came about with the new governance model for the expansion

March 24 - CDENE Board meeting